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May 16th, 2022 

 

Fishing with Supervisor Joe Baca, Jr. Took Place Over the 

Weekend at Glen Helen Regional Park 

San Bernardino, CA.- On Saturday, May 14th, 2022, over 150 youth from 

San Bernardino County joined Supervisor Joe Baca, Jr. for a day of fishing 

and fun at Glen Helen Regional Park’s Lake. The lake was filled with trout 

the day before the youth came to fish. Children from ages eight to sixteen 

were in attendance and they spent the day learning how to fish by 

professionals. The day was made possible by the support of San Bernardino 

County Probation, Bass Pro Shops, California Fish and Wildlife, San 

Bernardino County Libraries, San Bernardino County Fire, San Bernardino 

County Museum, San Bernardino County Agriculture, San Bernardino 

County Airports, Preschool Services, First 5, Children’s Network, Friends of 

Regional Parks.  

 

“Fishing with these youth was something that I will always hold dear to me. 

These kids got to have a fun day outdoors, and we got to highlight the 

exciting recreational opportunities that Glen Helen has to offer, all while 

providing mentorship opportunities. This day would not have been made 

possible without the support and mentorship of all our sponsors, partnering 

agencies, and volunteers. Fun days like this are made to teach the youth in 

our community that they can always grow and learn that there is a lot more 

to life. Their opportunities are endless, and we use these events to remind 

our youth that they have great potential that should not go unrecognized.”  

-Supervisor Joe Baca, Jr.  


